

Our school is very nice, though we would like more children to come but we need a new school quick! We would recommend our school to everyone and we are very happy with the results from our school inspection! We think all the teachers and assistants are wonderful! A huge thanks to Mr Mallon and Mrs Casey for making our school a delightful and happy school!!!
By Aoife Smyth P.6
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